
December 12, 2023
Subject: Large Culvert Replacement 
State WIN: 023693.00 
Location: North Yarmouth 
Amendment No. 2

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

CHANGE on page 9 “NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS”, the bid opening date in the first 

paragraph from “December 13” to read “December 20, 2023”.  Make this change in pen and ink.  

In Amendment No. 1, the following question had been received but had an incorrect response: 

Question: The plans and specifications refer to the pipe as "11'-5" x 7'-3" structural steel pipe arch - polymer 

coated". We assume like all other MEDOT large metal culvert projects that this is simply polymer coated 

corrugated steel pipe arch with 5" x 1" corrugations connected together with bands and gaskets? 

Gage/thickness to be determined by manufacturer to meet AASHTO requirements? Thank you in advance 

for the clarification. 

 Response: A minimum of 8 gauge with the duel coatings. the low bidder shall submit stamped design 

comps and AASHTO load rating. 

Corrected Response: A minimum of 10 gauge with the duel coatings.  The low bidder shall submit stamped 

design comps and AASHTO load rating. 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on December 20, 2023. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E.  

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

for




